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1
Overview

oneM2M acknowledges the previous dialogue from IIC on establishing industry liaison, and is happy to explore and expand such a cooperation with the objective to promote a global and converged IoT market based on standardized IoT technologies. In order to achieve this, we wish to propose the following:
· A liaison exchange between oneM2M and IIC with the following focus:

· IIC to kindly share their use cases, requirements and reference architecture to oneM2M. 
· oneM2M will examine and try to deliver solutions based on those requirements.
· oneM2M will analyze IIC reference architecture  to see how the oneM2M architecture can possibly be mapped to IIC reference architecture.
· A joint workshop in which:

· oneM2M would present the organization and its work on use cases, architecture, protocols, testing and certification, related open source projects and examples of implementation to IIC.

·  IIC would present the organization and its work on architecture, security, test beds, etc to oneM2M
· Agree on possible collaboration areas.
2
Requested Action
oneM2M is kindly asking IIC to take the next steps in establishing the liaison between the organizations and consider the possibility of a joint workshop and propose dates
3
Next Meeting Dates

Meeting


Start date

Location

oneM2M TP#25

2016-10-17

Sophia Antipolis, FR
oneM2M TP#26

2016-12-5

Kobe, JP
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